
 
Statement attributable to the Spokesperson for the Secretary-General 

concerning the Secretary-General's telephone calls with the Prime Ministers 
of Turkey and Israel 

 
 
The Secretary-General spoke by telephone today with Prime Minister Erdogan of Turkey and Prime 
Minister Netanyahu of Israel to discuss options for moving forward with the investigation called for by the 
Security Council Presidential Statement of 1 June 2010. The Secretary-General will continue to consult 
concerned parties and Council members.  
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